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Federation of Minster and Monkton Church of England Primary Schools 

Thursday 3rd November 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

You may be aware that next week – Thursday 10th November- is our School Open Day for prospective new 

children in September 2023. Please spread the word! 

This year, we will be holding an Open Evening starting at 6pm. We thought it would be really nice if children 

were at school so any parents/children attending the tour could still see adults and children working 

together, taking part in a fun and engaging activity – rather than just having a tour of an empty school. 

We would want children to attend from 5:30pm until the end of the open evening at approx. 7pm. I realise 

this is quite an awkward time so please do not feel pressured to do this. Children will be provided with a 

drink and biscuits if they attend.  

If your child is able to attend, please fill in the form below and return to me no later than Monday 7th 

November. 

On the night, please arrive at 5:30pm through the large white gates and come to the hall. Collection at 

7pm will also be from the hall.  

Many thanks for your continued support – it really is appreciated.  

Kind regards 

 

Chris Marston 

Head of School 

 

 

FAO Mr Marston 

Regarding Open Evening Thursday 10th November @ 5:30pm – 7:00pm 

 

Name__________________________ in Class ______would like to attend the open evening event. 

 

My child will be picked up from the main hall (entry via the large gates) by ___________________________ 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  


